
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Tuesday, October 3, 2023. 

______ Great job Gateway Readers! Remember, when you read a current 

Gateway Reads book, you can fill out the online form on the library website 

to record which Gateway Reads book you read. We had 50 submissions for 

the month of September, and buttons have been delivered to English 

teachers. Congratulations also to our monthly prize drawing winners: Alisa, 

Khiranya, and Sara. We will visit your classrooms to deliver your prizes. 

______It’s October, which means it is time to launch our 2-Sentence Horror 

Story contest! Write a scary, creepy, horrific, or spooky story using only two 

sentences. The two rules: Don’t copy, and don’t use gore. Entry forms are 

available in the library. 

 

______ Attention all 7th and 8th graders. An email will be sent yesterday to 

you and your parents with all the information you need to apply for National 

Junior Honors Society.  Applications are due by Wed., October 11th at 

4pm. If you have any questions about the application, feel free to contact 

either Ms. Barbeau or Mr. Anderson. Please note that the 8th graders who 

completed their service hours and were inducted into NJHS last year do 

not need to reapply. 

______ Study Club meets today after school in the Library.  Please sign up 

for the Activity Bus at lunch if you need a ride home at 4 PM. 

______ Are you interested in scriptwriting, editing, filming, or acting? Great 

news! The AV club is almost ready and will start on October 12 from 3-4 

PM in Room A412. Don't forget to sign up for the activity bus or plan your 

transportation. It's going to be an exciting experience! 

 

______ Calling all Guardian Chefs!  Do you enjoy cooking, baking and trying 

new recipes?  Well, if you do, then Virtual Cooking club is for 

you! Applications can be found in the kiosk outside of the counseling office 

or in room 413. We meet every Wednesday from 4-5 via zoom. Once your 

application is approved, you will be added to the email distribution 

list. Recipes are sent out the Friday before each meeting so that you can 

have the necessary supplies ready to cook with us.  Our first meeting will 

be tomorrow, Oct. 4. Please email or see Mrs. Weber in room 413 if you 

have questions. 



 

______ Attention Football Team: if you would like to order Football gear, 

check your email for a message from FinalForms, or go to the Gateway 

website under STUDENTS/Athletics/Football.  The deadline for orders is 

this Friday, October 6. 

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 


